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The Australian Electoral Commission  
Ground Floor 
2 Salamanca Square 
HOBART TAS 7000 

Attention:  Redistribution Secretariat 

By e-mail to:  FedRedistribution-TAS@aec.gov.au  

Dear Electoral Commission 

Renaming of the Federal Electorate of Denison 

I am writing to: 

(a) Support the proposal to rename the Federal electorate of Denison to recognise the 
contributions of Andrew Inglis Clark; and 

(b) Urge the Electoral Commission to re-name the electorate ‘Inglis Clark’ to ensure the distinct 
identification of Andrew Inglis Clark.  

It appears the Commission has received sufficient and persuasive submissions on the 
appropriateness of renaming the electorate and, as such, I do not seek to make any submissions on 
this aspect. 

In relation to the name to be adopted, I urge the Commission to adopt a name that is instantly 
recognisable as referring to Andrew Inglis Clark. In general discussion and writing, it is common for 
him to be referred to as Inglis Clark. Further, while I understand his family name was Clark that name 
alone much less readily identifies the significant figure in Tasmanian and Australian history that 
Andrew Inglis Clark was. 

Yours sincerely 

Robin Banks 

24 July 2017 
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